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LUKE SCHROEDER
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
KIMBERLY SCHOOL DISTRICT
141 CENTER STREET WEST
KIiMBERLY, ID 8334}

Dear Mr. Schroeder,

Pinecrest Academy of Idaho is a newly proposed charter
school, which intends to serve Kindergarten—&th Grade
students in the Twin Falls, Idaho area. As such, the school
anticipates opening in the fall of 2020 and could
potentially serve students within the Kimberly School

District 414.

In compliance with Idaho Code §33-5205, the purpose of
this letter is to inform you that, as a group of petitioners,
we are seeking an authorizer for this proposed charter
school and offer to attend a district board of trustees

meeting, if‘_you SO Tequest.

Included with this letter is a copy of our proposed charter

petition for your reference.

If you have any questions, please email Kim Hamblin at

kimhamblinrealtor@gmail.com.

Thank you,

olHanblon,

INIM T1IAMBLIN

FOUNDING BOARD MEMBER,
PINECREST ACADEMY OF IDAHO



